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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6565 
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6565. 
Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6565. 
Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6565. 

 

 

May 18, 2022 
 
TO:   Saint Paul City Council 
 
FROM:   Anton Jerve, Principal Planner, Department of Planning & Economic Development (PED) 
 
SUBJECT:    Timing of Westgate Station Area Plan Update  
 
Timing of Station Area Plan  
 
Please note that accompanying memos and documents refer to an update of both the Westgate Station 
Area Plan and the Snelling Station Area Plan. Both updated plans had been recommended for approval by 
the Planning Commission on September 7, 2018, but the City Council approval process was delayed due to 

the development and approval of the citywide 2040 Comprehensive Plan and later the Covid-19 pandemic. 
Furthermore, the Snelling Station Area Plan update has been put on hold indefinitely due to ongoing work 
to update the Master Plan for the Snelling-Midway site. As a result, only the Westgate Station Area Plan 
update is presented for your review and approval.  


